
Project Update: October 2002 
 
Our bulletin "Tortuga News" (a 2 page bulletin published since 1995 and also published on 
the web since two years ago) number 26 is now available on the web - please click here. 
 
Our bulletin summarizes information about sea turtles in Venezuela, Latin America and 
around the world. The current editors are Vicente Vera and Hedelvy Guada and web editor 
is Alejandro Fallabrino (Proyecto Karumbe, Uruguay). 
 


